
18 May 2025    
 

If you have an item, please contact Mary on notices@rwbmc.co.uk by the preceding Tuesday evening 
 

  
Royal Wootton Bassett Methodist Church      rwbmc.co.uk  
 

Minister - Rev. Shirlyn Toppin - Tel. 01793 853197 
 
Lectionary  
 
Acts 11:1-18 Psalm 148 

Revelation 21:1-6 John 13:31-35 

 
Prayer Focus  
 

Alderney Close in RWB RWBMC in our Circuit 

Northampton District Nigeria United Methodist Church 

 
Please pray for the week’s activities and those taking part: 
 

Monday 19 May 9.30am Church Gardening - see below 

Tuesday 20 May 10.00am  Tuesday Morning Pop-In & Light Lunch  

Wednesday 21 May 2.15pm Friendship Group - Action for Children 

Friday 23 May  10.00am Puddleducks 

Sunday 25 May 10.30am 
Worship Service, including Holy Communion & 
General Church Meeting, led by Rev Shirlyn Toppin 

   

Flowers - this week the flowers have been arranged by Pam Boole. If you know of anyone who 
might benefit from our flowers, please inform either Pan or a steward. This may be due to illness, 
bereavement, or maybe having something to celebrate.      Mary 
 
 
Church Gardening - we meet again on Monday 19 May at 9.30am to tidy the church gardens 
and paths. Now the weather is warmer, why not come along and join the group? Refreshments are 
always served at the end of the session. Please join us.    John 
 
 
The next General Church Meeting takes place during the 10.30am service on Sunday 25 May. 
The agenda and reports have been emailed out this weekend (check your spam if you have not 
received it) and are now available on the Members area of the website. If you need a hard copy, 
please see Louise (Church Secretary).  
If you need access to the website, see Mary, Stephen or Louise. 
 
 
Advance Notice - There is to be a Gift Day held on 15 June 2025. Please prayerfully consider 
the amount that you would be willing/able to contribute.  Envelopes will be available from the porch 
from 1 June.  If you are not going to be in church on 15 June a steward will happily place your 
envelope earlier into the safe until Gift Day when it will be added to the other donations. 
            Stewards 
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